HAMLET M. HERNANDEZ Superintendent



BRANFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

1111 Main Street, Branford, CT 06405-3717 203.315-7809 • Fax 203. 315.3505 www.branfordschools.org

January 26, 2018

Dear Parents, Guardians and School Community;

The District received notice from Langan Engineering & Environmental Services on January 16, 2018 that the test results from December 28, 2017 and January 18, 2018, were within acceptable EPA guidelines. With this good news, the Auxiliary gymnasium will re-open on Monday, January 29, 2018.

As we have done with previous testing, the report prepared by Langan, documenting the most recent indoor air sampling results will be posted to the District's website once it is available. I wish to thank the entire WIS staff for their professionalism and flexibility during this construction related challenge. I also, wish to thank the parents/guardians and students for their patience and support during this time.

Warm regards,

Hamlet M. Hernandez Superintendent of Schools

HMH/kde